The P.G. Department of Education is organising a National Seminar on

“Constructivist Approach to learning and Instruction-A new challenge” on 17" and

18" of February 2020.Articles are invited from faculties and students on or before
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12" of February 2020 in mail id- crownipra@gmail.com

Head of the eparfmgnf
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Cuttack.



